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ASSISTING WITH CHURCH PLANTING, FURLOUGH RELIEF AND MAINTENANCE

August 2015
Dear Partners in Ministry,

We wanted to take time to send a final letter out before our ship to Nukuoro leaves
tomorrow. By the time you receive this, we will be on the island. Originally, the ship
was scheduled to leave on August 16™, but it was delayed due to a storm in the
Western islands. The new date was then set for August 27%. We ask that you all
pray for us as we set up our camp and begin building more permanent structures to
live in.

Thanks to all who have so faithfully prayed and supported us. The Lord has blessed
us abundantly, and we know He will build His church on Nukuoro.

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE WILL NOT HAVE EMAIL. OUR NEW MAILING ADDRESS
WILL BE:
P 0. BOX K3223, KOLONIA, POHNPEI 96941 FSM

MISSIONARY FRIENDS WILL BE COLLECTING OUR MAIL. THEY WILL SEND IT ON
THE SHIP THAT GOES TO NUKUORO, THUS IT COULD TAKE 3 TO 4 MONTHS FOR US
TO RECEIVE YOUR LETTERS.

Looking unto Jesus,
Jack & Melinda

jackmpeeler@yahoo.com




